
 

 

2017 Tuition Update 
 

AEI continues to remain committed to providing the best and most cost effective 

coverage and claims law training and for the past four years our tuition has not 

increased.  At this time, however, increased costs make it necessary for us to 

implement a modest increase in both our full program and individual course 

tuition. 

 

Beginning January 1, 2017 tuition will be: 

Full Program - $975 

Individual Course - $180 

Note: All other fees are unchanged for 2017 

 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to another year of 

delivering practical and flexible claims law training. For more information please 

contact American Educational Institute at 800-631-8183 or aei@aeiclaimslaw.com 

or visit www.aeiclaimslaw.com. 


